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¶ We welcome 4-C childcare financial assistance.  If you think you may qualify for child care financial 
assistance, please contact the financial assistance department at Community 
Coordinated Child Care (4-C) at 758-8149 (www.four-c.org) for an application.  [Please 
note that until I receive official notification from 4-C that a parent has been approved 
for assistance

http://www.four-c.org/

